
 
 

TO: Township Board of Trustees 

FROM: Deby Henneman, Township Coordinator 

DATE: May 13, 2025 

AGENDA ITEM TOPIC: Michigan Jaguar Tournament Invoice – Request for JE for Public Safety Charges 

 Number of Supporting Documents:  3 

Requested Action 

Motion to approve a journal entry of funds from GL#101-751-000-651-000 Park Fees to GL#207-000-
000-628-100 Public Safety Fees in the amount of $3,105.28 which is the difference between the actual 
cost of labor and the amount charged, which was based on the motion made by the Township Board at 
their 2/18/25 meeting.  

Background 

The approval of the captioned Park Use application occurred on February 18, 2025. The motion that was 
made set a High Hazard level as outlined in the application and as recommended by Public Safety. There 
have been other similar events which have charged Public Safety payroll at cost, however, their motions 
specifically stated those terms.  

I believe it is the intent of the board moving forward to ensure that public safety is fully reimbursed for 
all payroll costs associated with Parks & Recreation events. Because Parks & Recreation expenses are 
funded by the General Fund, the fees collected in the amount of $4,950.00 could be used to cover the 
overage. This is similar to what we do with the Fire Department Inspection Fee of $50.00 for all large 
events. 

 





         
                

              
              

                  
         

        

            
                

        
        

             
                 

      
        

            
               

                 
            

        

              
               
              

                  
   

        

              
              

                 
    

        

            
              

       
        

            
                 

    

 




